From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 12:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: LENA Conference 2015

Hi Steve,

I’m following up to report that I’ve just returned from attending and presenting at the LENA Conference in Denver, November 1-3. All travel, lodging, per diem, and registration costs were covered by the Lena Research Foundation.

Thanks,

Andrew

_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605 / 312.747.4662

